
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Puttalai Maha Vidyalayam  
Old Students’ Association (UK) 

Established in 2006 

 

Dear Pulolyites, 

First and foremost I would like to thank all the members and Puloyites for supporting the 
association during the last four years. Since the inauguration this association has grown beyond 
our expectations within relatively a short period. 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you the forth coming AGM and dinner. The AGM and dinner are 
scheduled for the 05

th
 of December 2010 at 4:00pm in the following venue: 

Shirley High School Performing Arts College 
Shirley Church Road, Croydon CR0 5EF 

We are also organising a cultural programme which will be hosted following the AGM. If your 
children are interested in participating please contact the president Mr T Sivagurunathan as 
soon as possible. 
 
I would like to invite all the paid members to attend the AGM and all the Puloyites to attend the 
cultural programme and dinner afterwards. I am proud to inform that we have decided to allow 
the admissions to the cultural program and dinner free of charge this year. 
 
Approximately 40 paid members exist in the association this year. I would greatly appreciate if 
the rest of you could extend your support by formally joining as members. Please join either by 
using the form available online or by contacting a committee member. 
 
It is our humble opinion that new blood is required in the next year’s executive committee. 
Accordingly we seek new nominations for the office bearers and committee members in the 
forth coming AGM. For the purpose of electing and accepting new committee members we are 
introducing a nomination form. This form can be downloaded from our website. The 
nominations shall be posted to the address on the form to be received not later than 27

th
 of 

November 2010. In case of more than one nomination for the same position(s) the particular 
office bear(s) will have to be elected by majority vote in the AGM. 
 
As self evident the past Mahilam Pookal 2010 was a great success and raised fund to a higher 
level than any of our previous events. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
contributions towards this achievement. Special thanks should go to the volunteers and 
members who made this programme possible through their hard work in the front line. 
 
We have carried out more than 1.4 million rupees worth of projects so far this year including a 
Computer Centre at a cost of 0.56 million for Puloly School in Manthikai. Please check our 
website for more details on these projects and also for more up to date information about the 
association and Puloly in general. 
 
Finally I would appreciate if you could confirm your attendance as soon as possible in order for 
us to organise the events in an optimal way. I look forward to seeing you on the 5

th
 of 

December. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours Truly 

 
R Giritharan 
Secretary 
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